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Master Introduction Week 2021

- Become one of the 40 Master’s Team Coordinators!

Are you a Master student at Aarhus BSS? Or have you graduated, and do you miss the study environment? Do you

want to expand your network and your coordination skills?

We are currently looking for 40 current or former master students to help coordinate the Master Introduction Week
2021 and give the new Master students a great start at Aarhus BSS. In addition to being a part of the Master
Introduction Week you will socialize with all of the other Master’s Team Coordinators at our social events throughout
the summer (including a small trip), Christmas dinner and lots of hygge. It is the perfect way to get the last and best

out of your study time!

Why should you become a Team Coordinator?
As a Master’s Team Coordinator, you will be co-responsible for introducing the new Master students to their

respective study programmes. You will pass on your experiences and help the new students get socially integrated.

What'’s in it for you?
It is a great opportunity to improve your social and professional network across different semesters and study
programmes, while developing your coordination skills and public speaking abilities. AND you will get a summer filled

with ‘hygge’ and social events.

What does it take?
You do not need experience — you will get that along the way. The only requirements we have for you are that you
can communicate effectively in English and are able to work during the TC Introduction Day (May 22nd), TC Days

(August 21-22nd) and Introduction Week (September 2-3w.

Send your application
Are you ready to have a great summer and give the new students a warm welcome?

Sign-up no later than the 25+ of April:_https://podio.com/webforms/26010870/1950484

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at masterintro@studenterlauget.dk

Best Regards,
Noemi Mgller Wulfsberg & Anne-Sofie Lind Frederiksen

Project Managers of Master Introduction Week 2021






